From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: November-02-15 2:39 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0108

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Waterloo North Hydro has submitted rate impact filings for each of it's rate classes. The Ontario
Clean Energy Benefit (OCEB) is included in both the current and proposed rate structures.

As of January 1st, 2016 (the proposed start of the rate application), the OCEB will no longer be
included on the bills of Ontario hydro customers. Therefore, the OCEB should show a 'zero'
value for the proposed rate structures. This will result in a 10% increase to many customer's bills
prior to the proposed increase by Waterloo North Hydro.

The total increase for those customers who currently receive the OCEB credit should be nullified
until the impact of the removal of the OCEB is realized during the 2016 rate period.
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